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14th May 2021 
 

 
 

Dear Parent/Guardian, 
 

 

Please adhere to the following guidelines for our First Communion celebrations tomorrow.  

 

 First Communicants can be accompanied by TWO adults only 

 One family per row in the Church 

 Adults must wear masks in the Church, (unless exempt) 

 No photographs or videos are to be taken inside the Church 

 Tony Hendron will photograph your child whilst receiving Communion 

 The Pastoral Centre will remain closed for photography and refreshments  

 Please be seated 15 minutes prior to the beginning of mass 

  

We are looking forward to celebrating this Sacrament with the children and we appreciate your co-operation 

and support in adhering to the guidance above. 

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mrs McDonald 

Key Stage 1 Co-ordinator 

 


